COMMON COUNCIL February 14,2022

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council
Chambers of the City Hall and held a Council Meeting, Monday, February 14,
2022, in regular session. The meeting was called to order by Mayor Long
presided, and the Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.

Pastor Rob Tippey of New Journey Church gave the prayer.

The roll was answered by 6 members. Council Member Monroe was

absent.

The minutes of the meeting held January 24, 2022, were approved as
circulated. Council Member Dillon made a motion to accept the minutes.
Council Member Brewer seconded the motion. On call of the roll the vote was

as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Mayor Long swore in Griffen Miller as a Probationary Patrolman.

Resolution No. 1, 2022 — Opposing Legislation regarding the Business
Personal Property Tax. Mayor Long explained the need for this. After
discussion, Council Memer Dillon made a motion to accept Resolution No. 1,
2022 — Opposing Legislation regarding the Business Personal Property Tax.
Council Member Burnsworth seconded the motion. On call of the roll the vote

was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

Resolution No. 2, 2022 -Transfer of Funds from General and Rainy Day
Funds to the Local Trax Fund. Mayor Long explained the need for this. After
discussion, Council Member Burnsworth made a motion to accept Resolution
No. 2, 2022 — Transfer of Funds from General and Rainy Day Funds to the



Local Trax Fund. Council Member Brewer seconded the motion. On call of
the roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

REPORTS FROM LIAISONS:

Council Member Dillon gave an update on the Park Board.

Council Member Weaver gave an update on the School Board.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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